
In June of 2022 we implemented Saturday gates at our Bayport and Barbours Cut Container Terminals to 
provide additional opportunities to move cargo. While we had high hopes that these additional hours 
would be well-utilized, the reality is they are not. For that reason, unless we see a significant increase 
in gate transactions in the next couple of months, April 29 will be the final Saturday gate offered.  

  

 

 *The graph above shows numbers for trucks and transactions for weekdays vs. Saturday from June 2022 to 
February 2023.  

 We will continue to work with our customers to find the best solutions to maximize efficiency through our 
terminals. In 2022 we added a 6 a.m. hour, which has been well-used and will remain in place. As we 
always have, we will open on Saturdays on a fee-basis when specifically requested by a customer. We 
remain committed to collaborating with all supply chain customers and stakeholders to provide additional 
gate service hours that are highly utilized. 

Register for our webinar on March 8 at 10 a.m. (CT) to learn more about this change using the 
Register button below.  

If you have any questions, please contact Jennifer Aksoy, Customer Service Manager, 
jaksoy@porthouston.com or 281-291-6003. 

  

 

 Thanks, 

Port Houston   
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